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Department Order No.3 
 

Headquarters Department of Maryland, March 23, 2008 

 

 

1. As duly elected Commander of the Department of Maryland, Sons of Union Veterans of the 

Civil War, I call on all brothers in the department to gather at our annual encampment. 

 

2. The 121st Encampment will be held on April 5, 2008, at the Quality Inn - Baltimore, 1401 

Bloomfield Avenue, Baltimore, MD. 

 

3. The encampment will begin at 9am. A joint memorial service, with the Allied Orders, will 

begin the encampment. If you know of any brothers who have passed in the last year, whom you 

wish honored at the service, please inform me. 

 

4. Following our luncheon, the encampment will reconvene at nearby Hull Memorial Church, the 

only church in the United States dedicated to the GAR. Parking is very limited, so if you have a 

multi-passenger van, please bring it so we can car pool to the church. 

 

5. I hope to see all of you at the encampment. 

 

Yours in fraternity, charity and loyalty, 

 

 

Steve Hammond 

Department Commander 

Department of Maryland 

Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 


